
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF REVISED LEASE 
AGREEMENT WITH BOYS AND GIRLS CLUB OF 

THE PERMIAN BASIN 

 
Board approved previously on December 17, 2019, a request to revise 
Lease Agreement by the Boys and Girls Club and recommended by the 
District’s legal counsel, to reflect in the wording of the Revised Lease 
Agreement to match the wording specified in the Construction Agreement. 
The revised language can be found in paragraph (15) of the Revised Lease 
Agreement. 
  

The District agrees to lease the Boys and Girls Club (BGC) of the Permian 
Basin the BGC Facility located at E.K. Downing and the use of additional 
properties as described for the term of thirty (30) years for the sum of One 
Dollar ($1.00) per year. 


